
 

  

California Public Utilities Commission 
January 25, 2021 

 

Extension of Public Review of Draft EIR 

 
Proposed Estrella Substation and Paso Robles Area Reinforcement 

Project 
____________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Notice is hereby given that the California Public Utilities Commission (CPUC) is 

extending the public review period of the draft Environmental Impact Report 

(EIR) for the proposed Estrella Substation and Paso Robles Area Reinforcement 

Project (Proposed Project). The new deadline for submission of public comments 

on the Draft EIR is 5:00 pm, Monday, February 22, 2021.  

 

The CPUC is extending the public review period of the draft EIR in response to 

public requests for additional time to prepare comments during the ongoing 

COVID-19 pandemic.  

 

Copies of the draft EIR and links to YouTube videos of the CPUC’s December 

2020 public meetings are available for review online at the CPUC’s project 

website:  
www.cpuc.ca.gov/environment/info/horizonh2o/estrella/index.html 
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 _____________________                              ______________________________ 

 DATE OF THIS NOTICE                            BY:  Rob Peterson, CPUC 
 

 
 


